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Dear Up and Coming Family, 

 

We are excited to announce that we will go back to our in person gatherings for Up and Coming this 

Saturday January 22, 2022. 

 

This is an update on our new meeting location. Instead of the White House Parsonage, we will meet at 

Belvedere, 728 S Broadway, Tarrytown, NY 10591, from 4PM - 8:30PM. Please bring $5 for dinner. 

 

We have an awesome day filled with activities, fellowship, and more! Below are our COVID-19 Safety 

Guidelines. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

See you on Saturday!!!! 

 

 

We are very closely monitoring the COVID-19 Pandemic and ask that you follow all safety protocols. 

 

COVID-19 Safety Guidelines 

 

Please do not come if you are feeling sick, have any COVID-19 symptoms, or have been in contact with 

anybody that is feeling sick. 

 

Everyone will be required to wear masks at all times during Up and Coming. 

 

We encourage you to take your temperature before coming. We will be checking temperatures when you 

arrive, if you have a fever you will be asked to go back home. 

 

Please do not touch one another and maintain social distance at all times. 

 

Please bring your own water bottles with you. 



 

 

 


